
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

FW: Mapua Structure Plan Meeting 
3 messages

Admin - MDBA (Mapua & Districts Business Association) <mdba@mapua.co.nz> Fri, Aug 26, 2022 at 11:35 AM
Reply-To: mdba@mapua.co.nz
To: info@ourmapua.org

Good morning,

We hope this email finds you all well.

We have been contacted by TDC for this planned meeting, just wanting to know if you have been contacted and will you be advertising this on
your social media pages etc?

 

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Warm regards,

Kirsten

P: 027 327 6010

 

 

 

 

From: Anna McKenzie <anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 25 August 2022 2:12 pm 
To: Richard Aitken <Richard@scotts.nz> 
Subject: FW: Mapua Structure Plan Meeting

 

This e-mail is from an external sender

 

 

  

Anna McKenzie

Policy Planner – Environmental Policy

DDI +64 3 543 7613  |  anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

mailto:anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz
mailto:Richard@scotts.nz
tel:+64%203%20543%207613
mailto:anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz
https://www.twitter.com/tasmandc
https://www.facebook.com/tasmandistrictcouncil


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not

the intended recipient, please delete 

From: Anna McKenzie <anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 25 August 2022 2:04 pm 
To: richard@sotts.nz 
Subject: Mapua Structure Plan Meeting

 

Hi Richard,

 

Further to my phone call, the Mapua Structure Plan Project Team would like to meet with business owners within Mapua Village to seek their
input on the Mapua Structure Plan. We are hoping to meet on Tuesday 6th September at either the Richmond Offices or a suitable venue in
Mapua anytime between 9.30am and 12pm. If this date is not suitable please let me know some dates or times that might work better as I do
understand that a day meeting may not be suitable.

  

The meeting is to seek input from you as part of the community on what you consider to be the key issues for Mapua moving into the future, so
we can test what we have gathered from background documents or heard through community channels to date. The intent of the meeting is to
better understand the needs and concerns of a specific part of the community ie: business owners.  I have attached some information about
the Structure Plan and the meeting objectives and the 2010 Mapua Structure Plan.

 

Please give me a call if you have any questions.

 

Regards

Anna

 

  

Anna McKenzie

Policy Planner – Environmental Policy

DDI +64 3 543 7613  |  anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

https://www.tasman.govt.nz/do-it-online/contact-us/learn-more-about-the-antenno-app/
mailto:anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz
mailto:richard@sotts.nz
tel:+64%203%20543%207613
mailto:anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz
https://www.twitter.com/tasmandc
https://www.facebook.com/tasmandistrictcouncil
https://www.tasman.govt.nz/do-it-online/contact-us/learn-more-about-the-antenno-app/


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not
the intended recipient, please delete 
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3 attachments

BM220522_MSP_stakeholder_summary_20220823.pdf 
434K

Mapua Structure Plan -June 2010.pdf 
2960K

Mapua Structure Plan Map-May 2010.pdf 
328K

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Sun, Aug 28, 2022 at 11:04 AM
To: "Admin - MDBA (Mapua & Districts Business Association)" <mdba@mapua.co.nz>
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>, Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Kirsten,

Yes MDCA has been part of TDC's process to update the Mapua Structural Plan and has already meet with Anna Mckenzie and their
consultants as part of the pre-engagement process.

TDC is now conducting meetings to seek one-on-one feedback from key community and infrastructure stakeholders, and the 6th Sept
meeting with MDBA is part of this process.

A Community Meeting to seek feedback from the general public is planned for November and MDCA will promote this event.

I hope this helps.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh
021 288 8338

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association 
Māpua Hall 
72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005 
info@ourmapua.org 
www.ourmapua.org

[Quoted text hidden]

Admin - MDBA (Mapua & Districts Business Association) <mdba@mapua.co.nz> Sun, Aug 28, 2022 at 4:36 PM
Reply-To: mdba@mapua.co.nz
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>, Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Good afternoon Paul,

Thank you for your email and information to date, very much appreciated. Could I ask when you had the meeting and at what location please?

 

Will keep in touch. Thank you again.

 

Warm regards,

Kirsten

[Quoted text hidden]
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